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Campus Budget Team Notes 
Thursday November 20, 2003

 1:00 - 2:30 p.m.

DE ANZA PLANT SERVICES CONFERENCE ROOM (T-9)

1.
Approval of Notes from November 20, 2003
Handout #1
The notes were approved.

2.
Burning Issues


It was mentioned that Cupertino residents were disgruntled with the tree situation at the College. It was also advised that the City had approved the Oaks permit to build condos. L. Jeanpierre noted that there would be a meeting on the Kirsch Environmental Center for residents on Wed Dec 3rd, from 6 – 9 p.m. She further noted that this was a ‘green” building awarded with a LEEDS rating. This building will have native plants and trees as a part of its landscaping. 

3.
District Budget Update


K. Blackwood updated the committee on news from Sacramento regarding the possibility of mid-year cuts and advised that it was thought it would affect the CSU’s andUC’s. She also explained that the state budget is approximately $100 billion. She further explained that Prop 98 requires that $50 billion goes to education. However, if the state suspends Prop 98, community colleges do not receive their full share of the resources.

4.
De Anza 04-05 Budget Update


A. Frische talked about the Benefits taskforce. There was also a discussion on negotiated items.

